
From: Marti Olesen [mailto:molesen12@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 1:02 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Proposed changes to APCEC Reg. 5 and 6 comment 

 

We support the  proposed changes to APCEC Regulations 5 and 6 that seek to prohibit the 

ADEQ Director from issuing Regulation No. 5 permits for Confined Animal Operations, and 

Regulation No. 6 permits for Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations, for facilities in the 

Buffalo National River Watershed with either 750 or more swine weighing 55 pounds or more, 

or 3,000 or more swine weighing less than 55 pounds. The regulation changes will prohibit an 

increase in the number of swine at existing facilities in the Buffalo National River Watershed.  

Stopping CAFOs in the Buffalo River Watershed is a high priority for us. It is a national treasure 

that ADEQ should aggressively protect with preventative measures to insure its future for our 

children and grandchildren, whether they use the river for swimming and canoeing or they make 

a living farming or in local business. 

Simcerely, 

Marti and Larry Olesen 

 


